
 
INTERBORO SCHOOL DISTRICT 

2023-2024 KINDERGARTEN ACADEMY REGISTRATION INFORMATION 

 

Before beginning the registration process, please ensure you live within the Interboro School District boundaries.  Residents 
who live in Norwood, Prospect Park, Tinicum, Essington, Lester and Glenolden attend our schools.  Glenolden does have boundaries 
as some parts of Glenolden are in the South East Delco School District, so call to ensure you are a district resident. 
 
All students registering for Kindergarten MUST be 5 years old on or before September 1, 2023 in order to be eligible for 
Kindergarten.  There are no exceptions.  
Registration for the Kindergarten Academy will begin Wednesday April 26, 2023 by appointment only. We will have Monday and 
Wednesday evening hours for your convenience! 
 

We will have a link on our website (under the Registration tab) in early April, for you to set up an appointment. When setting 

up the appointment, there will be a list of requirements. 

• ALL families are required to bring in the child’s birth certificate and a copy of the most recent immunization records. Physical 

forms from your child’s most recent appointment, will be due before the 1st week of school. 

• We can not take emails or screen shots of either bills, birth certificates or immunizations. If you do not have all the 

requirements at your appt, you will need to return and delay your process. 

• If your child has received services from the DCIU, please bring the child’s IEP and Evaluation. 

• At this appointment, you will complete the Parent Input Packet, a health form and possibly a release of records, so please 

allot time for this process. 

Once residency verifications and the immunizations have been cleared by the school nurse, we will send you an online registration 
link. Finally, you will be contacted for you and your child to come to a mandatory orientation. We look forward to meeting you and 
your new student! 
Harley Toner, Registration Specialist Harley.toner@interborosd.org , 610-461-6700 ext. 1280  
Patti O’Shea Registration and Residency Supervisor Patricia.oshea@interborosd.org 610-461-6700 ext. 1279 
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